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Sociology Professor Sine Anahita recently put together a radio program that addresses the topic 
of adjunct instructors.  In her broadcast, Dr. Anahita includes interviews that she conducted with 
Provost Susan Henrichs, former adjunct instructor Kate Quick, and current adjunct instructor 
Katie Boylan.  The program aired on Labor Day on KWRK.  It offers a balanced perspective and 
raises awareness about adjunct instructors at UAF.  Those interested in listening to the program 
can find it here: https://soundcloud.com/sine_anahita/adjunct-instructors. 

 

On September 23 and September 24, 2016, members of the UA adjunct executive board will be 
meeting in Anchorage.  During the meeting, members of the board will receive negotiation 
training since the current contract for adjuncts will be ending on February 28, 2017.   
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